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From: Robert Gresko <rogresk2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:47 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: '"Regulation of Retail Forex'
RIN 3038-AC61

As a Forex trader I really do not want anymore government incolvement in my trading decisions. You
have made it difficult for most of us with all the new rule changes. We are individuals and can determine
our own risk level.

Thank you

Robert Gresko



